
 

 

 

 
 

P O Box SP 63944 - Windsor Business Park, Nassau, Bahamas 
Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6 Fax: (242) 327-7221 

 

 

 
June 28th   2021  
 
 
Dear Property Owners,  
 
Please be advised that the OFB POA office will relocate from Airport Industrial Park to Windsor 
Business Park today – June 28th, 2021. We will be situated in the second building inside the 
gate, and in the upstairs office space. Signage will soon be installed. 
 
Telephone numbers will remain the same as will online points of access and we anticipate the 
move to be seamless in terms of remaining open. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to Sonya Alvino at the POA Office – 327 7225 or 
poamanager@oldfortbaypoa.com if you have difficulty finding us. 
 
 
Warm Regards  
 
Old Fort Bay Property Owners Association 
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